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          Staff training and supply staff 

Just a little reminder that sometimes teachers need to be out of classrooms for training, meetings and courses and 

their classes will be covered by teachers in school or supply staff.       

     

   

Please contact school as soon as possible if your child is absent – thank you.   

For the safety of all children - please inform school directly if there are any changes to your child’s home 
time arrangements – thankyou.        

Monday 22nd 

January   

School closed due to the storm.  

Tuesday 23rd     

January  

PE – all come in PE kit.  

Team building after school club finish at 4pm   

Wednesday 24th  

January  

 

After school clubs is cancelled due to staff training.   

Thursday 25th  

January  
Year 2, 3 & 4 Swimming  

You will need: swimming kit, towel, bag, goggles. Payment can be made via ParentPay. 

Friday 26th  

January   

 

Monday 29th  

January   

Music- Mrs Armstrong 

Tuesday 30th      

January  

PE – all come in PE kit.  

Team building after school club finish at 4pm   

Wednesday 31st   

January  

 

Art after school club finish at 4pm.  

Thursday 1st   

January  
Year 2, 3 & 4 Swimming  

You will need: swimming kit, towel, bag, goggles. Payment can be made via ParentPay. 

Friday 2nd January   Year 2- Forest Schools – Mrs Gray.  

 

                                                                                      
 

Reception – 94% 
Year 1 – 94% 
Year 2- 96% 

Year 3- 93% 

Year 4-90% 

                                                                     
Year 3 % 
                                                                     
Year 4 % 

 

 
 


